
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/10/2020 4:34:46 AM

First name: Stephen

Last name: Jackson

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: The Jake and Bull Mountain trail systems are designated horse only in your proposal . Actually they

are multi use trails with are extensively used by mountain bikers and horses . They are not minimally used as

stated . We want to preserve and enhance these trail systems  . This system is one of the most popular trail

systems in the forest.

I am also concerned about extensive cutting of 60,000 acres of forest lands ! You cannot cut your way to a

healthy forest. This vast amount of cutting will rape the land. It needs to be done if done at all in small steps to

preserve the beauty of the forest.

I am excited that old growth forests will be preserved. I am not against prescribed burns as I see the need but

notification of when and where they will occur should be provided in advance to trail users as is the case now.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.


